

President Jerzy Buzek, President of the European Parliament, Rue Wiertz 60, 1047 Brussels, Belgium

10 February 2011

	PE - COURRIER EP - ENTREE
	1 6. 02. 2011
N۰	2020

Dear President Buzek,

On behalf of the Cambridge Programme for Sustainability Leadership (CPSL), I would like to thank you for welcoming us to the European Parliament and for hosting The Low Carbon Prosperity Summit on Wednesday. Your efforts to bring together the Presidents of the European institutions and His Royal Highness the Prince of Wales, as well as prominent economists and business leaders in support of a low carbon economy have been recognised across Europe and the messages seem to have resonated as far as the United States. We have received very positive feedback from across the globe and look forward to working with you to further build on the momentum generated by the Summit.

Please do not hesitate to call upon our academic expertise through Cambridge University as well as the business experience of our large network of committed leaders. Sandrine Dixson-Declève, the Director of our Brussels Office and the EUCLG is on hand to work with you and will contact you separately to follow up on The Summit and prepare the road to the Polish Presidency and COP17 in Durban.

Once again it was a great pleasure for us and our business leaders to meet with you and have such a positive exchange and we are very grateful to you for your warm welcome.

With very best wishes.



Polly Courtice Director